
JAPANESE FOREIGN MINISTER’S VISIT TO THE TICAD HUMAN RESOURCE 
DEVELOPMENT CENTER FOR BUSINESS AND INDUSTRY 

 
On 3 August 2023, H.E. HAYASHI Yoshimasa, Minister of Foreign Affairs of Japan, visited the 

TICAD Human Resource Development Center for Business and Industry, which is under construction 
by Japan's grant aid program "The Project for the Construction of TICAD Human Resource 
Development Center for Business and Industry ". 

 
H.E. Mr. Melaku Alebel, Minister of Industry, welcomed Minister Hayashi's visit to the center 

and stated that Kaizen is making a significant contribution to improving productivity in Ethiopia. 
Minister Hayashi expressed his hope that the Center will become the hub for developing human 
resources who lead the future of business and industry, not only in Ethiopia but also in the African 
continent as a whole. 

 
The center is expected to be used as a facility to accept trainees not only from Ethiopia but also 

from all over Africa to learn Kaizen, and will be able to accept 50,000 trainees per year. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcoming by Minister of Industry 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ministerial Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TICAD Human Resource Development Center for Business and Industry 

 


